31 October 1960

Dr. A. Buchanan Barbour

Chairman - Congress Organisation Council
Buropean Congress of Aviation Medicine
Hounslow, Middlesex, London

Dear Dr. Barbour

I was delighted to receive your letter of 5 October stating that the
papers presented at the European Congress would be published in book form.
I think the many excellent presentations at this meeting should provide

a very excellent sclentific reference work and congratulate you on your
endeavor.

Inclosed you will find a corrected copy of my manuscript and copies of
the slides which I used in the presentation. I am certainly agreeable to
the ineclusion of this paper in your publication.

I would also like to congratulate you and the members of your committee

for having produced what I consider one of the best organized medical
meetings in which it has been my privilege to participate. TYour excellent
plans covered not only the superior scientific program, but the outstanding
social program as well. It should be a meeting which will be long remembered
by all those attending.

Sincerely yours

CHARLES A. BERRY 2 Incl
Lt Colonel, USAF, MC le Cy of Manuscript
Aerospace Medicine Division 2. Cys of Slides
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